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Service Science and the Information Professional 2013-10-31 as we transition
to a service and information based economy information specialists are
projected onto the leading edge of an emerging science service science and
theinformation professional demonstrates how the power of this new
transdisciplinary field can inform and transform the current information
professional world service science is about people technology information and
organizations service science can be of great benefit to information centres
everywhere and information service outlets can be a tremendous field of
research for this new science ischools and schools of information studies can
join computer science engineering and business schools in receiving research
grants for the development of service science information professionals need
to know this new discipline and be inspired to participate in it describes
service science and its increasing relevance as a discipline provides
relevant information to those pursuing interests in information science
information literacy service science and information management illustrates
that the transition to a service and information based economy will require
libraries to deal with both information and services explains why information
professionals need to know more about this emerging field shows the value of
research and the importance of participating in this field
Information Architecture for Information Professionals 2007-03-14 covering
various aspects of information architecture core elements of information
management organising and recording information in the digital environment
this book also focuses on design by providing interfaces that support
information tasks and accommodate a range of individual resources
After the Book 2014-09-04 libraries and librarians have been defined by the
book throughout modern history what happens when society increasingly lets
print go in favour of storing retrieving and manipulating electronic
information what happens after the book after the book explores how the
academic library of the 21st century is first and foremost a provider of
electronic information services contemporary users expect today s library to
provide information as quickly and efficiently as other online information
resources the book argues that librarians need to change what they know how
they work and how they are perceived in order to succeed according to the
terms of this new paradigm this title is structured into eight chapters an
introduction defines the challenge of electronic resources and makes the case
for finding solutions and following chapters cover diversions and half
measures and the problem for libraries in the 21st century later chapters
discuss solving problems through professional identity and preparation before
final chapters cover reorganizing libraries to serve users adapting to
scarcity and the digital divide describes how electronic resources constitute
both a challenge and an opportunity for libraries argues that librarians can
re define themselves puts the case that libraries can be reorganized to
optimize electronic resource management and information services based on
contemporary technology and user needs
Characteristics of the Successful 21St Century Information Professional
2006-02-28 this book is intended for professional library and information
services lis staff and lis students who want to be more successful as
information professionals the lis profession is one of the most challenging
in the 21st century combining expertise in information management with
information technology skills and knowledge of marketing the author has
written a practical and concise book on key characteristics with practical
tips and techniques characteristics of the successful 21st century
information professional is a guide to the diverse characteristics of the
information professional helping readers to achieve greater success in their
jobs and careers
The New Information Professional 2014-01-23 this books looks at the role of
the information professional in the changing environment in which they now
work information professionals find themselves in a paradoxical situation
there is increased interest in information and its management stimulated by



the internet and simultaneously diminished recognition by employers and the
public at large of the theory and practice of library and information science
this has resulted in the invasion of traditional library and information
science territory by rival groups such as information technologists system
analysts business consultants and even accountants while information
professionals with appropriate skills are ignored or even unemployed this
book provides clarification of the many issues facing both practicing
information managers and library and information science students as well as
providing a guide to the new and diverse career pathways available in the
field these tools assist individuals in achieving greater success in their
careers as well as leading to greater recognition of the contribution of
library and information services in organisations and society assists
practitioners plan progressive career paths and increase their status within
organisations describes a practical and practicable approach to the
management of information knowledge and documents which will clarify issues
for both information managers and their employers the only book of its type
written by an author with wide international experience in practice and
academia which distils a diverse range of points of view into one easily
accessible and useful source
Taking Charge of Your Career 2009-06-15 this book is about rethinking your
career in a refreshing and systematic way to take into account your
professional and personal goals the book provides students and information
and library professionals at all levels with tools and practical steps to
making changes in their career at the heart of the book is a methodology
called personal strategic planning which allows the reader to work out a
baseline for what is important to them in a career and provide techniques and
tools for moving forwards written in accessible style from an experienced
practitioner s point of view draws on the author s experience of moving
between different lis sectors having worked in the private and public sector
draws on the author s experience of successfully moving and adapting skills
from a career in another industry sector
Characteristics of the Successful 21St Century Information Professional
2006-02-28 this book is intended for professional library and information
services lis staff and lis students who want to be more successful as
information professionals the lis profession is one of the most challenging
in the 21st century combining expertise in information management with
information technology skills and knowledge of marketing the author has
written a practical and concise book on key characteristics with practical
tips and techniques characteristics of the successful 21st century
information professional is a guide to the diverse characteristics of the
information professional helping readers to achieve greater success in their
jobs and careers written by an enthusiastic creative and knowledgeable author
based on the practical day to day experience of the author provides a good
overview of the key lis profession characteristics plus techniques and tips
to improve them
Competitive Intelligence for Information Professionals 2015-01-27 information
professionals should be able to take a proactive role as a strategic partner
in their organization s competitive intelligence their role needs to focus on
the outside in approach based on their organization s strategic needs and
objectives competitive intelligence for information professionals explores
the role of strategic information and intelligence in organizations and
assesses the values and needs of intelligence in organizations the book
provides guidance on how to work strategically with competitive intelligence
methods for monitoring and analysis and a process oriented approach chapters
include discussions on how news monitoring and competitive intelligence
interact and how this offers opportunities for cooperation between different
departments cases from the authors own experiences when working with
competitive intelligence in international corporations are also included
competitive intelligence ci is a new area for information professionals



offers perspectives on a new trend within the library and information sector
provides a comprehensive approach to ci
Project Management for Information Professionals 2015-11-03 aimed at
practitioners this handbook imparts guidance on project management techniques
in the cultural heritage sector information professionals often direct
complex endeavors with limited project management training or resources
project management for information professionals demystifies the tools and
processes essential to successful project management and advises on how to
manage the interpersonal dynamics and organizational culture that influence
the effectiveness of these methods with this book readers will gain the
knowledge to initiate plan execute monitor and close projects offers guidance
based on real world experience prepares readers without prior project
management knowledge or experience provides lean easy to read and jargon free
instructions aimed at information professionals working in libraries archives
museums
Mid-Career Library and Information Professionals 2010-12-14 as librarians
move into the middle of their careers they are more ready than ever to take
on new leadership opportunities literature on leadership is expanding in the
field of library and information sciences and more and more seminars and
workshops are being offered for new and seasoned leaders this book asks the
questions what about us and where is the leadership advice and training for
those who are no longer new librarians but are also not yet seasoned leaders
the title illustrates how to work the middle from being in the sophomore
slump progressing to the next leaders in the field to look for perspectives
from others who are in the middle of their career and how they have developed
into leaders ways to develop one s own style of leadership and grow one s
career and future as a librarian and information professional perspectives on
leadership from mid career information professionals tips and tools on how to
become a leader from the middle of your career a how to guide on making
changes from the middle
The Role of Information Professionals in the Knowledge Economy 2017-05-16 the
role of information professionals in the knowledge economy skills experiences
practices and strategies presents the tools that are necessary for the
acquisition and development of a scientific culture the work and profile of
the information professional is no longer limited to the world of libraries
in countries with developing and peripheral economies that are seeking to
reduce dependence on knowledge generated by rich countries it is necessary to
develop and foster new professional profiles with high expertise in knowledge
generation and management in order to support such paradigm shifts this
comprehensive book presents the case for this paradigm shift and is an ideal
resource for information professionals who are interested in new avenues of
exploration promotes the idea that an information professional is the right
person to offer support in the knowledge economy provides guidance on how to
provide and develop a scientific culture in an institution identifies
information competencies that are important for information managers in
scientific communication redefines the profile of professional information
graduates and identifies this new skillset as a job opportunity
Information Architecture for Information Professionals 2007-02-28 this book
covers the key aspects of information architecture core elements of
information management indexing cataloguing and classification organising and
recording information in the digital environment information architecture for
information professionals also focuses on design specifically user centred
design designing information systems that support the needs of users by
providing attractive intuitive interfaces that support a range of information
tasks and accommodate a range of individual resources aimed at information
professionals existing texts in this emerging area are primarily aimed at web
managers a straight forward introduction to the area
Information Professionals' Career Confidential 2015-07-14 based in part on a
selection of the author s past blog postings information professionals career



confidential is a convenient browsable and illuminating pocket compendium of
insights on topics relevant for information and knowledge professionals at
any stage of their careers this book collects comments on matters of interest
to new and experienced information professionals alike in 1 2 minute quick
takes inviting further thought topics range from the value of knowledge
management and effective communication in organizations to assessing
employers perception of information professionals and how best to increase
one s value through professional organizations and volunteering this unique
resource will be illuminating for anyone in library and information science
career development or knowledge and information management raises questions
in a lively and concise manner relevant for information professionals offers
readers the opportunity to read entries one at a time for reflection or to
read the entire book and then go back to certain entries to consolidate the
meaning presents ideas and concepts from thoughtful perspectives in a style
designed to make professionals and students reflect on their own careers
Information Technology for Librarians and Information Professionals
2021-03-25 this comprehensive primer introduces information technology topics
foundational to many services offered in today s libraries and information
centers written by a librarian it clearly explains concepts familiar to the i
t professional with an eye toward practical applications in libraries for the
aspiring technologist chapters begin with a basic introduction to a major
topic then go into enough technical detail of relevant technologies to be
useful to the student preparing for library technology and systems work or
the professional needing to converse effectively with technology experts many
chapters also present current issues or trends for the subject matter being
discussed the twelve chapters cover major topics such as technology support
computer hardware networking server administration information security web
development software and systems development emerging technology library
management technologies and technology planning each chapter also includes a
set of pedagogical features for use with instruction including chapter
summary list of key terms end of chapter question set suggested activities
bibliography for further reading list of web resources those who will find
this book useful include library information science students librarians new
to systems or information technology responsibilities and library managers
desiring a primer on information technology
Instructional Strategies and Techniques for Information Professionals
2012-04-10 increasingly library personnel are called upon to teach classes
deliver presentations and represent their organizations in an official
capacity this book is designed to assist those professionals with little to
no experience designing and delivering training instructional sessions and
presentations suitable for all librarians library staff and library school
students this practical guide will get the library professional up and
running as a trainer and presenter written by practicing professional
librarians and trainers for use in the library setting features a combination
of training facilitation and public speaking skills covers all aspects of
training from audience evaluation to lesson plans to evaluation to lesson
delivery
Information Professionals' Career Confidential 2015 based in part on a
selection of the author s past blog postings information professionals career
confidential is a convenient browsable and illuminating pocket compendium of
insights on topics relevant for information and knowledge professionals at
any stage of their careers this book collects comments on matters of interest
to new and experienced information professionals alike in 1 2 minute quick
takes inviting further thought topics range from the value of knowledge
management and effective communication in organizations to assessing
employers perception of information professionals and how best to increase
one s value through professional organizations and volunteering this unique
resource will be illuminating for anyone in library and information science
career development or knowledge and information management raises questions



in a lively and concise manner relevant for information professionals offers
readers the opportunity to read entries one at a time for reflection or to
read the entire book and then go back to certain entries to consolidate the
meaning presents ideas and concepts from thoughtful perspectives in a style
designed to make professionals and students reflect on their own careers
Altmetrics for Information Professionals 2015-09-03 the goal of any research
assessment is to evaluate the value or quality of the research in comparison
to other research as quality is highly subjective and difficult to measure
citations are used as a proxy citations are an important part of scholarly
communication and a significant component of research evaluation with the
assumption being that highly cited work has influenced the work of many other
researchers and hence it is more valuable recently we have seen new online
data sources being researched for this purpose and disruptive ideas with the
power to change research assessment and perhaps even science as a whole have
been born altmetrics is the new research area that investigates the potential
of these new data source as indicators of the impact that research has made
on the scientific community and beyond and thus possibly also as indicators
of the societal impact of research this book will present some of these new
data sources findings from earlier altmetrics research and the disruptive
ideas that may radically change scholarly communication presents some of the
key ideas and innovations in earlier research that have been driving the
evolution from bibliometrics to webometrics and with the advent of social
media to altmetrics discusses the shortcomings and pitfalls of bibliometrics
in research evaluation and the potential of altmetrics to overcome some of
these shortcomings presents some of the most important data sources of
altmetrics the aggregators and the different stakeholders reviews current
research about altmetrics and discusses possible future trends presents a way
to measure and aggregate altmetrics according to the level of impact or type
of impact they represent
How LIS Professionals Can Use Alerting Services 2006-09-30 this book examines
how library and information service lis professionals can use alerting
services also called current awareness services or cas to survive to grasp
new opportunities to enhance information services their professional
development professional image and job satisfaction it focuses on services
available through the web the importance of environmental scanning and the
importance of lis professionals using their awareness of new information to
make a difference being alert and keeping track of the latest developments
are not enough information should be used to generate new knowledge to
inspire to make progress and to survive lis professionals need to be
confident that they can prepare for new challenges deal with information
anxiety and information overload and claim new professional roles well
informed confident and creative lis professionals should be an inspiration to
other professions their use of alerting services should serve as a benchmark
for others the book draws on research on information behaviour information
usage and information communication and also on alerting services
environmental scanning and knowledge generation explores environmental
changes affecting lis professionals and the challenges they face explores the
need for lis professionals to offer a benchmark for others in the use of
alerting services explores the variety of potentially useful alerting
services with special reference to www services
The Role of the Electronic Resources Librarian 2019-10-12 the role of the
electronic resources librarian focuses on longstanding hurdles to the
transition of libraries from print collections to online information services
all from an electronic resources librarian erl perspective problems covered
include cost containment for electronic serials web design discovery customer
service efficiency and adapting organizations to the needs of contemporary
users the title considers the historical development of the erl role how the
position emerged in north america in the 1990s how it is represented within
the organizational structure of academic libraries and how the erl role maps



to technology information services and professional identity trends explores
the changing role of the electronic resources librarian erl identifies long
term trends in electronic resource management recommends best practices for
the erl role in modern libraries contextualizes the current erl role in
historical and current developments maps the erl role to trends in technology
information services and the shifting professional identity of academic
librarians
The Information and Knowledge Professional's Career Handbook 2011-01-27 the
definitive guide to developing and managing a successful career in the
information profession information professionals and knowledge managers deal
with significant challenges in building successful careers for a number of
reasons associated with common misperceptions of their expertise and roles in
environments where they must often justify their work and value over and over
again those already in the profession need a boost and those just entering
need to be prepared for a reality that may differ quite a bit from their
expectations the book is intended to give readers a set of tools and
techniques with which to secure a strong career build an effective brand and
succeed as professionals click here to view the official page for this title
on facebook written by opinion leaders and highly respected authorities in
the field draws upon 50 plus years of experience in a variety of settings and
roles offers realistic and honest pointers no sugar coating
Continuing Professional Development 2004-11-30 this book helps information
professionals in their continuing professional development cpd the book shows
them how to examine their own skills and plan their development over a period
of time it also helps them to focus on their career path and begin the
acquisition of skills necessary for the route they wish to follow in
information work the book is set against the background of cpd being an
essential part of the modern information professional s career planning
employers are certain to be able to choose between a number of qualified
personnel for every available post those individuals that have a proven track
record of skills development in both their personal and professional skills
are more employable focuses on analysing skills and planning skills
acquisition helps the development of a portfolio for recording skills shows
how to create or find programmes for development
Building Your Library Career with Web 2.0 2011-11-09 many professionals in
the library and information services lis area are using 2 0 to deliver
content and reaching out to connect with library users this book applies
these technologies to help shape your own career development plan increased
online connectivity has opened up new opportunities for professionals to
network learn and grow in their careers in an online world where many of us
have a digital footprint already new rules apply this readable guide builds
on the solid foundation of previous library career books the social
networking tools described will supplement the traditional methods of career
development chapters provide advice and practical examples showing how to use
2 0 technologies in our careers including ways to enhance your skills
building professional networks developing a positive online presence provides
fresh ideas on building networks to survive and thrive in the digital career
space covers the risks and opportunities of having an online presence
provides a 2 0 toolkit for independent learning
Libraries and Society 2011-04-30 this book reviews both the historical and
future roles that public private academic and special libraries have in
supporting and shaping society at local regional national and international
levels globalisation economic turmoil political and ethnic tensions rapid
technology development global warming and other key environmental factors are
all combining in myriad and complex ways to affect everyone both individually
and collectively fundamental questions are being asked about the future of
society and the bedrock organisations that underpin it libraries and society
considers the key aspects of library provision and the major challenges that
libraries however defined managed developed and provided now face and will



continue to face in the future it also focuses on the emerging chapter in
cultural economic and social history and the library s role in serving
diverse communities within this new era looks at all types of library in a
period of major and discontinuous change tackling the fundamental questions
of the future of libraries in the context of major societal political and
environmental issues poses important questions for the profession and policy
development fills a major gap in literature recent discourse and debate on
the future of democracy for example the library is rarely included
Information Literacy 2005-01-31 taking an international approach this book
explores two main models of information literacy or il the sconul society of
college national and university libraries seven pillars of information skills
and the il competencies identified by the ala american library association
practical examples for the development of il skills identified by these
models are illustrated using printed and web based resources the process of
integrating il provision within a programme of study is outlined to
illustrate two strategies underpinning this integration at generic skills
level the plug play approach and at subject specific level the research
skills approach a range of diagnostic and assessment methods to monitor the
iterative process of il skills development are also presented within these
frameworks explores practical applications of two major il models explores
strategies to integrate il provision in a multi disciplinary environment
illustrates the developments of independent learning skills through examples
taken from different levels of provision at course level and from different
levels of competences at user level
Using the Internet for Political Research 2003-09-30 this book is a practical
guide to using the internet for political science research the growth of the
internet means that an increasing amount of political information is becoming
available on the web however it can often be difficult for users to locate
high quality resources this book shows the reader how to develop effective
internet searching strategies and indicates what is available online it
covers some of the key political science areas including elections
parliamentary information and political parties showing how to successively
locate and evaluate internet resources the book covers political research
mainly in the uk and the usa
Information Services and Digital Literacy 2012-10-04 despite new technologies
people do not always find information with ease do people still need help in
finding the information they need and if so why what can be made easier with
new tools and techniques information services and digital literacy is about
the role of information services and digital literacies in the age of the
social web this title provides an alternative perspective for understanding
information services and digital literacy and argues that a central problem
in the age of the social web and the culture of participation is that we do
not know the premises of how we know and how ways of interacting with
information affect our actions and their outcomes information seeking is
always a question of crossing and expanding boundaries between our earlier
experiences and the unknown we may not yet be well enough acquainted with the
landscape of digital information to understand how we know where the
boundaries to our knowledge lie how to cross them and what consequences our
actions may have
Strategic Information Management 2008-07-31 the management of organisational
information assets and the development of information policies have received
much attention in recent times with organisations challenging themselves to
think about information and knowledge as key organisational assets that
require careful management this book provides a practical guide to addressing
the many aspects associated with successful implementation of an information
management initiative the book considers how to develop strategic awareness
how to formulate information strategies and policies and includes a very
practical guide upon how to conduct an information audit readers will become
equipped to develop their careers in the rapidly growing area of managing



organisational information assets written by an author who offers both
practical and academic experience in the field of strategic information
management sim written from a business perspective the text provides concise
practical advice on how to achieve successful information management whilst
drawing upon knowledge of theoretical models the emphasis is on practical
applicability in the workplace
Global Information Inequalities 2008-06-30 the disparity in access to
information is a worldwide phenomenon global information inequalities offers
a captivating look into problems of information access across the world today
one of the unique strengths of the book is the use of examples of library
initiatives from around the world to illustrate the range of possibilities
for equitable access and library service delivery in a global context it
contains numerous examples of a wide variety of information problems and
solutions ranging from developing literacy programs in rural communities in
tanzania building school libraries in china making government related
information more transparent in chile to exploring how digital technologies
have the potential to revolutionize the lives of people with sensory
disabilities the contributions in global information inequalities address a
number of core professional issues including access to information library
services collection development global collaboration intellectual property
and digital information the contributors are from argentina canada chile
china iceland malaysia peru south africa tanzania united states and zambia
thereby providing a wide range of perspectives on librarianship written in a
simple thorough and multidisciplinary approach the book presents and
discusses key issues in various library settings and from different
perspectives overall this work contributes to a global examination and
exploration of libraries in various parts of the world this book has a wide
appeal and is applicable to various library environments including academic
public and special libraries provides readers with an overview of
possibilities for equitable library service delivery in a global context
provides readers with numerous examples and case studies particularly useful
for practitioners examples also provide unique examinations of country
specific issues in a global context
Finding Legal Information 2003-09-30 given the vast amount of legal
information available it is sometimes very difficult and certainly very time
consuming to know where to start looking for the specific information you
require this book covering the most up to date information sources printed
and electronic helps guide the reader towards the information they need it is
an accessible and easy to use directory of legal information sources for
librarians lawyers students and anyone needing legal information the book
covers mainly british and european union law and includes general material
and the main subject areas including online and internet sources it also
lists reference material such as legal dictionaries and directories the book
is essentially a directory of information sources with publishing details
including isbn and short comments where useful electronic sources are
mentioned where relevant with details of scope and any limitations of
coverage comprehensive and up to date covering electronic sources and
important legal developments including civil procedure and human rights
covers the massive expansion of information on the web and online services
based on the author s considerable experience thus he has gained a detailed
and wide ranging understanding and appreciation of users needs and areas of
interest
Front-Line Librarianship 2018-11-28 front line librarianship life on the job
for librarians presents a diverse range of observations viewpoints and useful
commentary on the current workplace experiences of librarians and their
associates the book s author presents an unrivalled portrait of front line
librarianship that is based upon his unique experience and voice chapters
consider workplace matters the fate of hardcopy books speechmaking at
conferences the effects of recessions on libraries continuing education and



corporate gift giving programs this book will make an excellent and useful
addition to library collections in library science tells stories and presents
interviews bringing color and texture to library experience shows
librarianship from the perspective of a long term practitioner gives
different approaches to a great range of real life workplace issues
Information History - An Introduction 2014-01-23 this is a pioneering
introduction to the emergent field of information history it explores how the
contemporary values and concerns of our own information society have helped
lead to a reconsideration of our history and of what constitutes our
historical understanding of information in the twenty first century in
information history toni weller examines the historiography of information
and asks how the key schools of thought have explored the concept in terms of
its social technological economic and cultural understandings based on
personal experiences the author also proposes some practical applications of
information history in research and university teaching offering some
suggestions as to how the field may develop based on its growth during the
last decade a ground breaking introduction to the field of information
history takes an interdisciplinary approach embracing both historical and
information science research and ideology explores the relevance of
information history to contemporary society
Effective Information Retrieval from the Internet 2004-07-31 effective
information retrieval from the internet discusses practical strategies which
enable the advanced web user to locate information effectively and to form a
precise evaluation of the accuracy of that information although the book
provides a brief but thorough review of the technologies which are available
for these purposes most of the book concerns practical future proof
techniques which are independent of changes in the tools available for
example the book covers how to retrieve salient information quickly how to
remove or compensate for bias and tuition of novice internet users
importantly the book enables readers to develop strategies which will
continue to be useful despite the rapidly evolving state of the internet and
internet technologies it is not about technological tricks enables readers to
be aware of and compensate for bias and errors which are ubiquitous on the
internet provides contemporary information on the deficiencies in web skills
of novice users as well as practical techniques for teaching such users
Freedom of Information and the Developing World 2009-12-14 rather than simply
summarising the state of play in african countries and elsewhere freedom of
information and the developing world identifies and makes explicit the
assumptions about the citizen s relationship to the state that lie beneath
freedom of information foi discourse the book goes on to test them against
the reality of the pervasive politics of patronage that characterise much of
african practice develops a discourse about the concept of foi discussion of
the human rights claim appropriates the concepts of hohfeldian analysis for
more radical purposes in support of the idea that the state has a duty to
implement foi practices
The Role of the Legal Information Officer 2003-09-30 this is a no nonsense
book written by a leading authority it covers the ever changing role of the
information officer and how to survive it discusses such issues as what does
a law information officer do on a day to day basis and the mechanics and
processes for supplying information a practical guide to enquiries and
undertaking research and how to set up and manage an information service
importantly the author does not take a dry approach to the subject rather he
discusses the following contentious issues given the amount of information
available on lawyers pcs are information officers really necessary when
should the information officer undertake the research and when should the
lawyer do it will information officers become redundant as the role of the
professional support lawyer becomes more important in essence the book
analyses the changing role of the law information officer and serves as a
practical survival guide based on practical day to day experience jargon free



no high faluting theories examines the threat if such it be of professional
support lawyers
Setting Up a New Library and Information Service 2003-10-31 this book is
intended as a guide for those people who have been charged with establishing
a library or information service in their organisation it is a practical
guide to the steps that need to be taken the people that will need to be
dealt with and the procedures that will have to be adopted in order to bring
the venture to a successful conclusion the book contains many practical tips
and hints from the author based upon his hands on practical experience of
setting up many new information services deals with the whole process from
start to finish based on sound principles that have worked in practice easy
to follow as a step by step guide
Mastering Information Retrieval and Probabilistic Decision Intelligence
Technology 2004-05-31 aimed at information managers in organisations
including local state government libraries and financial services mastering
information retrieval and probabilistic decision intelligence technology
reviews the management of information and its focus to people empowered to
make decisions it provides managers and students of information with the
resources to understand and start to deploy information retrieval systems
throughout their organisation and the tools to respond effectively to the
enormous developments in new technologies written by an expert practitioner
in the field helps to summarise and explain the basic issues covers both
benefits and challenges likely to be encountered in implementing an
information retrieval system
Delivering E-Learning for Information Services in Higher Education 2004-12-31
this book provides a comprehensive overview of e learning online learning
systems in the context of system delivery for higher education information
services the book considers practical issues in choosing a virtual learning
environment and discusses a range of issues in implementing managing and
maintaining the service for users in particular the issue of accessibility
and usability is discussed in the context of recent legislation e g
disability discrimination act senda jargon free and aimed at information
professionals with sole mixed responsibilities identifies leading systems
discussing strengths and weaknesses draws examples from current practice in
higher education
Library and Information Science Research in the 21st Century 2009-08-30 the
first of its kind this book provides a theoretically informed research guide
and draws attention to areas of potential research in library and information
science it explores the nexus of theory and practice and offers suggestions
for collaborative projects the clear text simple style and rich content make
the book an invaluable resource for students scholars and practicing
librarians as well as the general reader who may be interested in library and
information science research apart from providing basic research tools it
acquaints librarians with a theoretical compass for dealing with digital
media it pays particular attention to the electronic media addresses topics
of current interests in the field such as user centered services
Information Obesity 2009-02-28 an exploration of information literacy and ict
skills education from the point of view of social and political theory the
author incorporates theories to argue why the idea of information literacy is
so important in the 21st century and also to develop teaching strategies to
this end the book argues that only through expanding the range of information
literacy education taking it beyond just formal school and university
education and into homes friendship networks and workplaces can we construct
an effective educational response to information technology in the 21st
century information literacy includes but transcends ict skills and
ultimately is about being politically socially and communicatively competent
in an information society although this is a book about education it argues
that we need to start thinking of education as something done by families
friends workmates and society as a whole as well as schools and colleges each



chapter introduces the readers to some social and political theory but in
ways accessible to a lay audience to complement each section think tasks and
practical exercises will help the readers apply the insights in their
personal contexts
Pursuing Information Literacy 2010-02-18 the primary purpose of pursuing
information literacy is to inspire individual thinking and application the
book reviews important information literacy and its social significance and
the application of information literacy in a number of different sectors the
future of information literacy is explored in concluding chapters
philosophical framework and practical approaches beyond academia different
equations consistency and comfort as concept expansion of domain
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